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Senator Bernardi asked: 

 

In relation to the National Children's Commissioner, has the Department or the Minister’s 

Office received any official correspondence from the Greens Party or representations in this 

area from members of the Greens. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department has not received correspondence from the Australian Greens about a 

National Children’s Commissioner.  

 

In July 2011 the Minister for Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous 

Affairs, the Hon Jenny Macklin MP, and the then Parliamentary Secretary for Community 

Services, the Hon Julie Collins MP, received correspondence from Australian Greens Senator 

Sarah Hanson-Young seeking support for her Private Member’s Bill, Commonwealth 

Commissioner for Children and Young People Bill 2010.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


